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Dear Director, 
 
I cannot express enough, my concern about the cruelty whims greyhound racing. 
 
Why do know so little about the dog's conditions behind the race? Because there is clearly 
something the racing industry does not want us to see. 
 
Something malicious, shocking and unmistakably cruel to these gentle dogs. 
 
Please do what is right and stop the cruel treatment of these sentient horses. Being bludgeoned 
to death is just plain wrong. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tennille Hui 
 


